
 

 Welcome      
 Back  
 Barbecue is  
 Back  

Friendly fun with your Kol Shalom family  
celebrating the season 

  

 Sunday, August 30, 2015 

                      at 4:30 p.m. 
Sponsored by Women’s League of Kol Shalom, Men’s 

Club of Kol Shalom, Daniel Rothman Religious School, 
and Tree of Life Preschool 

 

             All are Welcome! 
                              Join us for dogs, burgers, and such! 
 
                         RSVP: Mary in the office at 410-266-6006  
                           or email office@kolshalomannapolis.org 
                           Let us know how many adults/children  
                        and vegetarian alternatives by August 24th. 


